
Hello Ellingsworth Residents, 

Your Board of Directors (BOD) has voted to expand the number of board seats from 3 to 5 directors. This 
change will allow for a better shared work load across the representatives on the board, thus making it 
more attractive for anyone to join.  

If you are interested in joining the board, please contact our Community Association Manager, JR 
Krisanda, and nominate yourself for consideration in the upcoming annual election on September 17th, 
2019.    

J.R. Krisanda, Specialty Management Company 
Office Phone: 407-647-2622  
Address: 882 Jackson Avenue, Winter Park, Florida 32789 
Email: jkrisanda@greatcommunities.com  

We encourage anyone who has time and desire to support our community to participate.  If you desire to 
run for the board position, please contact J.R. Krisanda to put your name on the ballot.  We will take 
nominations from the floor at the annual meeting as well.    

Updates will be forthcoming.  If you cannot attend the annual meeting, please submit your Proxy form/
vote to Specialty Management.  We will also allow proxy forms to be submitted at the meeting with proper 
identification.  Proxy forms will be sent along with this final Annual Meeting Announcement, as well as 
posted on your website in the near future.   

For more information about our community, please visit EllingsworthResidential.org 

 

mailto:jkrisanda@greatcommunities.com

